
Rural Road Rehabilitation: 215 Street from 9 Avenue SW to 33 Avenue SW

The City of Edmonton will undertake construction in your area on 215 Street from 9 Avenue SW to

33 Avenue SW as part of the Rural Road Rehabilitation Project. Construction is anticipated to

begin in August 2022, weather permitting. The work will be completed by the end of fall

2022. Learn more about the project at edmonton.ca/EdmontonRuralRoads or by calling 311.

Please refer to the map on the back of this bulletin for further information on the affected area.

Scope of Work
● Road resurfacing which includes full-depth rehabilitation with the addition of gravel and cement

mixture, and new paving

● Ditch improvements in limited sections and seeding

Access
Access to properties will be maintained throughout construction. At least one lane of traffic will be

maintained at all times along 215 Street during construction.

For information about the project please contact:

Gordon Mitchell
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Phone: 780-944-5662
gordon.mitchell@edmonton.ca
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